Dana Roonex

From: Kari Sue Vosburgh <20newsworthy20@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 8:34 PM

To: Dana Rooney

Subject: HB 2585 PROPONENT WRITTEN-ONLY TESTIMONY

February 14, 2022
Representative Emil Bergguist and Committee Members,

Since the 2020 election thousands of people have been working diligently to prevent what happened in 2020 from ever
happening again. Our vote is a precious right but it means nothing if the process can't be trusted. Everyone knows when
Election Day is, so there really should be no excuse for not returning an advance voting ballot by the stated deadline. |
have never heard anyone say Election Days. It has always been Election Day, but for years it has not been that

way. The 2020 Election was the worst example of this yet as it went on for months and still most people are convinced it
was a fraud filled election. Passing this Legislation gets us one step closer to an Election Day rather than Days. |
encourage the committee to pass this legisiation and send it to the House.

Thank you for your service,
Kari Sue Vosburgh
(316) 644-1521

20newsworthy20@gmail.com




